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Q: Are these funds available for graduate courses? 
A: No, these funds are for undergraduate courses only. 

Q: Are the graduate student RA positions HGSU-UAW positions?
A: Yes. All graduate students doing paid research on behalf of faculty members are in the union. This means that you’ll need to send them offer letters; contact your department’s graduate program administrator for a sample.

Q: Is it possible to get an extension or an increase in hours if we underestimated the amount of work needed?
A: Yes, it’s possible. Please send your request to the email address that will be provided in the initial approval letter, and we’ll let you know if it’s been approved within one week.

Q: Is this funding restricted to being used for GSAS students?
A: Yes, although exceptions can be made if absolutely necessary to prepare a course for the spring. If you’d like to hire someone who is not a GSAS student to do this research for you, please place this information in your application form. Please provide as much information as possible specific to your situation. 
